
Winter Camp 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents of Campers! 
 

 
Winter Camp 2024 is coming soon! Below are some travel details you’ll want to know about…Check-
in will be at 1:30pm on Friday, February 2 at our Anaheim campus (3330 E. Miraloma Ave. Anaheim, 
CA 92806) right inside door #1. 

*If you are more than 15minutes late you will be charged a late fee. 
 

REDLANDS CAMPERS: 

Check-In: Please be at Eastside Redlands at 3:30pm on Friday, February 2 

Pick Up: Redlands campers will be dropped off at Eastside Redlands between 11:30am-noon on 

Sunday, February 4 

Check-in procedures include the following: 
 

Luggage 
Mark luggage, pillow, and sleeping bag clearly with your child’s name. We suggest that you 
put their pillow and sleeping bag in a large plastic bag (bring an extra for the ride home) with 
your child’s name on it. Only one piece of luggage per camper is allowed. THEY WLL NEED 
TO BE ABLE TO CARRY THEIR OWN LUGGAGE so PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY! 

Medication 
Medications must be marked with proper I.D. (in a pharmacy labeled container) and placed in 
a Ziploc bag. All medications are to be checked in with our camp nurse at the time of 
check-in. 

Free Time Activities 
All free time activities are provided at no additional charge. These include a sled run, field 
sports, and indoor arts & crafts. The snack shack and gift store will be open and all items are 
available for purchase. 

Leader Lovin’: 
We would love to provide some snacks for our wonderful volunteer leaders/counselors to help 

keep them energized to minister to your kids all weekend long! Please consider donating 

some of their favorite snacks (individually wrapped packs): 

• Oreos/Cookies Goldfish, Vitamin Water, Water Bottles, Sodas, Frappuccino’s, Granola 

Bars, Pretzels & Cheez-its 

Just drop the goodies by our offices (3370 E. Miraloma Ave. Suite 101, Anaheim, CA 92806) 

anytime Monday- Friday 8:30am-5pm with a note on it that says for Kidside Camp or on the 

weekends in your child’s Kidside room before February 1, 2024. 

We will return to our Anaheim Eastside Church (Next to student center building where the 
handicap parking is) at approximately 12:30PM on Sunday, February 4, just in time for you to 
take your camper out to lunch!!! 

• Please take a few minutes to go over the enclosed camper guidelines with your child prior 
to camp. Your camper will be held responsible for these things. 

• We have a Facebook page where you can get pictures and updates as they happen, go 
to www.facebook.com/Kidside and “like” us!!!  This will be updated throughout the week. 
The emergency contact number at Camp Cedar Crest is 909-867-2531. Please use this 
number ONLY in the event of an emergency. 

 
In Christ, 

Kidside Team 


